UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE OF REGULATCRY CPERATIOCN

REGIONII ~ SuITE 918
230 PEACHTREE STREET, NORT HwWEST J
AT;ANYA, GEDRGIA 0303 CLEPHONE: 404) 5204803

50—313/72-10

FED 9 O3

Arkansas Power and Light Company
Attn: Mr. J. D. Phillips
Vice President and Chief Engineer
Sixth and Pine Streets
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

| Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 20, 1972, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the item of apparert noncompliance concerning activ-
ities under AEC Construction Permit No. CPPR-~57 which was brought to your
b attention in our letter of December 8, 1972. We have examined your correc-

tive actions and have no further questions.

A copy of *he report of this inspection is enclosed. In accordance with

i Section 2./90 of the AEC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code

of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection
report will be placed in the AEC's Public Document Room. If this report
contains any information that you believe to be proprietary, it is necessary
that you make a written application within 20 days to this office to with-
hold such information from public disclosure. Any such application must
include a full statement of the reasons on the basis of which it is claimed
that the information is proprietary, and should be prepared so that pro-
prietary information identified in the application is contained in a
separate pait of the document. If the report contains no information which
you believe to be proprietary, please inform us in writing within 20 days
to this effect. In such case, the report, as enclosed with this letter,
will be placed in the Public Document Room. n

Should you have any questions concerning this lecter, you may communicate
directly with this office.

Very truly yours,

\ 4 /
/ “L\ o
John G. Davis : A
Director /0 Je
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